

(1)

Process meeting  
March 08/21  
11:00 am

Dave F  
John D  
Tom C  
Ron P  
Robert T  
Dale S  
Peter M  
Chip Lawson  
John Anderson  
Don He Blene

Don h.  
Hope to have meetings  
as scheduled

Nominations for Committees  
May or June

Don's term ends in June  
John + Peter may change  
positions. John wants to step  
down. Peter <sup>DID NOT</sup> agreed to  
step up as president, will  
stay as vice president.

Paul Mier had indicated  
interest VP

Council chair

Dave Badges

Tom Craig Phone

Dale  
Gary Watson

Morris  
Peter would  
go on

George McLaughlin

(2)

Carl White may be interested in  
a position.

Chip <sup>to be elected</sup> 1 more year secretary

Willard Buckley ask re  
lists of members.

Treasurer Robert OK another  
year

Tickets + protocol Tom  
+ Ron Pierce.

Speaker <sup>prognosis</sup> committee John  
Doyle OK again + to appoint  
introducer + thanks

Dale - Bender + collecting  
applications. <sup>fees.</sup> look for volunteers

Fenton Kinstead be 90 May 4

Wed 11AM  
May 5 - Field House Tow.

Suggestion - by Tom Craig  
Carl pay for lunch in June.

(3)

Motion - The June meeting of P. Probus,  
the meal cost will be borne  
by Probus.

Made by Dale - second by Ron Pearce

Dues - Robert Taylor

Motion by Robert to leave dues  
for the year 2021-2022 at  
\$ 20.00.

Second by David Flewelling

Meeting adjourned at 12N